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 London Residential 
Children in Class Four returned 
from their highly anticipated 
London residential yesterday 
evening. Staff and pupils  
enjoyed three incredibly full 
days.  They visited HMS  
Belfast, climbed to the top of 
St. Paul’s Cathedral and admired 
the crown jewels.  All of the 
children behaved impeccably 
throughout the visit.  Full  
details of the trip with photos 
will be available in our next 
newsletter. 

 
Whole School RE Day 
Last Friday, Mrs McCamley from 
the local Diocese, led the whole 
school in a day of exploration 
about the Holy Trinity. The  
children also enjoyed finding out 
about Pentecost, the birth of 
the Church.  Class 3 have  
produced a beautiful display  
explaining this important  
Christian festival. 
 
 
 



Open The Book’s Donkey Visit 
Despite gathering rain clouds, 
we were delighted to welcome a 
donkey to school last week to 
participate in Open The Book’s 
weekly session on telling stories 
from the Bible. It was a unique        
experience that everybody in 
school will always remember! 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
And finally… 
We hope you have a relaxing 
half term holiday and look     
forward to seeing you again for 
the second half of a busy and 
exciting summer term. 

Important Dates 
 
May 
27th–31st Half Term 
 
June 
6th Year 6 Leavers’ Photo 
11th Whole School Forest 
 School Day 
13th Janden Trophy – JMHS 
14th PTA Race Night 
21st Sports Day (Option 1) 
27th KS1 Multi Skills – JMHS 
28th Sports Day (Option 2) 
 
July 
4th Moving Up Day 
8th School Play (Afternoon) 
9th School Play (6.00pm) 
10th School Play (6.00pm) 
16th Whole School Trip to   
 the seaside 
17th Leavers’ service 
18th Break up today 
 
September 
4th Back to School 


